
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question (1) How many new grit bins were requested in  

a) 1-31 December 2017 and 

b) 1-23 January 2018,  

broken down by ward? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many new grit bins were installed in  

a) 1-31 December 2017 and  

b) 1-23 January 2018,  

broken down by ward and if she will list the street locations 

of all new grit bins over this period? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many spare grit bins were held centrally in each week 

between 1 December 2017 and 23 January 2018? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What follow up action was taken in response to the question 

asked by Cllr Aldridge at the December 2017 meeting of the 

Council about the prioritisation of school bus routes for road 

gritting? 

Answer (4  
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